
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sulubaaï Environmental Foundation inc. Hibiscus Garden Inn, Manalo extension, Puerto Princesa 
5300, Palawan-Philippines.  TIN: 008-320-121.   contact@sulubaai-foundation.com. 

Site: Pangatalan Island, Brg Depla, Taytay 5312 Palawan, Philippines 

 

24 January 2023 
 
LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 
Regional Director 
DENR- MIMAROPA 
 
Dear Dir. Claudio, 
 
Happy New Year, greetings from the Sulubaai Foundation team. 
 
I’m writing you in connection to letter dated on 07 October 2022 with Doc. ID no. 82873 
ordering Sulubaai Foundation to demolish four (4) buildings that is within the easement zone. 
As law abiding organization, we followed the order and demolish the said four buildings.   
 
On the 12th of December 2022, the team of DENR-CENRO Taytay inspected and evaluated the 
island and on the 16th of January we received the letter from DENR-CENRO that their easement 
inspection result and recommendations was forwarded to the DENR MIMAROPA Regional 
Office.  
 
With this, we would like to follow-up on this matter as this is also pertinent to our FlagT 
application. We are hopeful that by following your order and recommendations we could have 
a positive and fast response to our FlagT application.  
 
You can reach me through my mobile number +63 999 198 4125 for any inquiries. Thank you 
very much and looking forward for the positive response on this matter.  
 
Maraming salamat po. 
Respectfully, 
 

 
FREDERIC TARDIEU 
President 
Sulubaai Environmental Foundation, Inc. 


